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Name of Candidate:  Angie Robinson 

Candidate is running for the office of:  VP Health Professions 

 Candidate’s EDUCATION background -- degree, institution, year (year is optional): 

Bachelor of Business Administration, MS State 
Master of Business Administration, MS State 
Teaching Credential, State of MS 

Candidate’s PROFESSIONAL EXPERIENCE (please list current position first): 

Director, Financial Aid, Methodist College - 2008 – Present 
Director, Advising and Assessment, Frank Phillips College (TX) 2007-2008 
Interim Dean of Student Services, Clarendon College 2006- 2007 

Candidate’s PROFESSIONAL ACTIVITIES – years and activities: 

I have served in various roles during the yearly and drive in ILASFAA Conferences/Event. 

What contribution do you envision ILASFAA making to the profession? 

ILASFAA is vital to the profession from a “task” point of view (are we completing the 
tasks of our profession according to laws, guidance, ethics..).  This is very important as 
we all want to have those “clean” audits and not live in fear of a Program Review. 
But, we also want to be a source of information and encouragement in regard to how we 
fit into the larger campus community and show leadership there. 
Finally, helping members see their next “steps” in the profession.  What are the 
opportunities available and how can we help develop the knowledge and skills needed 
for those opportunities., 

How would you support financial aid professionals as we move into the future for 
ILASFAA? 

The “Health Services” Sector is so vital and a point of focus during the COVID Pandemic. 
We are likely to see many legislative programs introduced and I think it is important to 
discuss these and assist our campus with the potential “cost/benefit” analysis.   
I also think it would be great to consider how we may be able to strengthen our 
relationship within our college community by outlining how our efforts make a difference 
in admission and retention. (Along with other areas) 




